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Induction for Newly Qualified Teachers

In September 2012, the induction regulations changed so that teaching
schools can act as the appropriate body to monitor and quality assure NQT
induction. In order to allow schools to pay for the services of their preferred
appropriate body, the funding for NQT statutory induction of NQTS, currently
included in local government revenue funding, will move into the DSG so that
it can be delegated directly to all schools through local funding formulae. The
total allocation of £10.2m has been based on average costs, and the number
of NQTs entering the system each year. This has been allocated to each local
authority on a per pupil basis. The funding for Havering is £51,896.

At present all Havering schools and academies have stayed with the LA
which, as the Appropriate Body, is responsible for registration of pupils
(Schools' HR) and the quality assurance of provision in schools (HSIS).



